
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL NO. 19 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB T0A 3A4 
Phone: 780-645-3301 Fax: 780-645-3104 

Email: tax@county.stpaul.ab.ca 

 
           Annual Application for Small Business Classification 

(Bylaw 2022-20 and amendments there to) 

 
TAX YEAR: 2023     The County of St. Paul No. 19 is now accepting applications from business owners to confirm eligibility 
for small business property owners to apply for a reduced tax rate.  

Business Information 

Business Name:  

Contact Person:  

Description of Business: 

: 

 

Business Mailing Address:  

  Number of Employees Across Canada 
  as of Dec 31/22: 

Full-time: Part-time/Seasonal: 

Business Email and Website:  

Business Phone:  

Is Business Owned/Leased/Subleased:           Owned                         Leased                     Sub-leased 

Registered Owner of Property:  

Contact Information:  Phone:                                            Email: 

Property Information 

Property Legal Land Description:  

Lot: Block: Plan: 

Rural Address:  

Declaration 

I hereby declare that I am authorized to make this application, have personal knowledge of the Eligibility Criteria attested to in this 
application, and that the information contained within in this application is correct.  I acknowledge that the total employee count across 
Canada as of December 31, 2022 as indicated on this application is accurate. I acknowledge that Section 295 of the Municipal Government 
Act (and amendments thereto), which allows for inspection of this declaration.  I acknowledge that this declaration will be completed 
annually at a time and form specified by the County of St. Paul No. 19.  I further acknowledge that if the Non-Residential Property is 
leased by a Business, based on personal knowledge confirm that the Business has not subleased the Non-Residential Property to 
someone else.   
 
 

 

Date:  

Name of Business Owner:  

Signature:  

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY 

Property Tax Roll #:  Date Application Received:  

Eligible for Small Business Class:                YES                            NO       

**Applications received on or before December 31, 2022 will be considered for the 2023 Tax Year** 
 

Personal information is being collected under the authority of the Municipal Government Act (MGA) and the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 

(FOIP) and is managed in accordance with the provisions of FOIP. This information will be used to process your request and to maintain a small business registry. 
If you have any questions about the collection of your personal information, contact the County of St. Paul No. 19  FOIP Coordinator at 780-645-3301. 

Application No. 
 

 

OFFICE USE ONLY 


